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The OregonFlora website is an invaluable resource for anyone seeking information 

on plants.  It shows the wide range of biodiversity in Oregon.  Supporting access to 

accurate information is helpful to both locals and visitors for personal and 

professional causes.  Please support the sustainable sharing of this important 

knowledge.  Thank you 


